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Tokyo Institute of Technology COVID-19 Task Force 

 

Visitors to Tokyo Tech Campuses (Updated on March 13, 2023) 

 

In an effort to help prevent the spread of COVID-19, Tokyo Institute of Technology (“Tokyo 

Tech”) is currently taking the below measures when accepting visitors to campuses, in 

accordance with the Tokyo Tech Response to COVID-19 (“Tokyo Tech Response”). We greatly 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  

Tokyo Tech Response:  

https://www.titech.ac.jp/english/news/2020/046441#link01-1 

 

Our response when accepting visitors 

When accepting visitors or holding events involving non-Tokyo Tech members, appropriate 

preventive measures must be taken corresponding to the respective alert levels for “11. 

Gatherings and Events” and “12. Visitors to Tokyo Tech campuses” specified in the Tokyo Tech 

Response. 

 

To all visitors 

-  Make sure you do not have any symptoms of sickness when visiting. 

- Please avoid coming in large groups. 

- Make sure to take infection prevention measures, washing hands, and using sanitizer. 

- Those visiting as a group are expected to avoid conversations as much as possible. 

- Those coming to view campuses prior to admission, etc. are not allowed to enter buildings 

on Tokyo Tech premises. 

 

 

 


